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Douglas, Tina  (PUC)

From: Van Gerpen, Patty
Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 9:36 AM
To: Douglas, Tina  (PUC)
Subject: FW: Stop Dakota Access  HP14-002

Please post in the Dakota Access docket, HP14‐002, under Comments and Responses. 
 
‐Patty 
 
 

From: Matthew Anderson <jetboatboy@hotmail.com> 
Date: July 13, 2015 at 10:01:52 PM EDT 
To: <chris.nelson@state.sd.us> 
Subject: Stop Dakota Access  HP14-002 
Reply-To: <jetboatboy@hotmail.com> 

 
Commissioner 
 
Docket Number:  HP14-002 
 
I oppose the construction of the proposed Dakota Access crude oil pipeline because it will pose a 
threat of serious injury to the environment and current or future inhabitants. The pipeline will 
substantially impair the health, safety and welfare of South Dakota communities. The pipeline 
will destroy natural resources that are needed to sustain South Dakota as a leader in agriculture 
and tourism. Also, South Dakota does not have state inspectors or funds to protect citizens from 
pipeline accidents.  
 
The Dakota Access Pipeline would not serve the good of the public. It is all risk and no reward 
for South Dakota and its residents. The pipeline would be a negative legacy for all South 
Dakotans.  
 
The potential impact of an oil spill or leak to water and land quality for both private and public 
lands would be devastating and costly to South Dakota's communities. 
 
The remedy that I seek is to outright deny a permit to construct the Dakota Access crude oil 
pipeline in South Dakota. 
 
 
 
Matthew Anderson 
25985 461st Ave 
Hartford, SD 57033 
605-951-8926 


